



Office of the Minister and Chief Officer

By email to: info@morecambeandmorgan.com

Contact: Telephone: Email: Date: Tracy Clift (01624) 686603 tracy.clift@gov.im 2nd June 2023

Dear Sirs

Re: Morgan Offshore Windfarm Limited and Morecambe Bay Offshore Windfarm Limited Transmission Assets – Onshore Substation and Cable Export Corridors

This letter is a response from the Territorial Seas Committee (TSC) made up of representatives of a number of Departments and Statutory Boards of the Isle of Man Government.

The TSC has no comment to make in respect of this consultation exercise as it relates to options currently being considered for the onshore elements of the project, namely indicative locations for the onshore substations and onshore export corridor / grid connection areas and these will have no impact on the Isle of Man and its territorial waters.

The TSC would however welcome the opportunity for continued involvement in the process.

Should you require any further information or clarification on any of the contents of this response, then please do not hesitate to contact myself, and I can raise any items with the members of the TSC.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Emily Curphey

Chair, Territorial Seas Committee